
 

 

IMPORTANT ANOUNCEMENT 

 

EDA Procurement procedures as of 12 September 2014  

In order to improve communication efficiency between EDA and its tenderers and 

contractors, please note that information on procurement procedures and outcome 

thereof will solely be communicated individually by e-mail, safe when original versions 

of documents are required. 

The communication channels to be used are nevertheless explicitly indicated in each 

call for tender documents. 

Tenderer are hereby recalled that it is their responsibility:  

 to provide a valid e-mail address together with their contact details in their tender  

 To check their e-mail regularly. 

 


